
Kerry Bagley
Ludlow
LD 1109
Dear Judiciary Committee members,
     I am writing you to comment on LD1109.  I ask that you do not allow this bill to 
pass.  It is a violation of our second amendment rights and, also has many flaws in it 
that will ban many tube fed 22 rifles that can't be modified and are in common use for
trappers and hunters.  Once again I urge you to vote against this bad bill!  Thank you 
for your time.


